verizon’

Fios® TV Programming Change

Important programming information

Fios TV content update.

We are negotiating with Hearst Television to reach a new agreement.

During a pandemic, and while millions of Americans are struggling, Hearst Television has
demanded we pay increases of over 45%, so you can continue watching its channels. This is
like the price of a loaf of bread going from $2.50 to more than $3.60 overnight.

We're working hard to come to a fair agreement with Hearst Television before our current
agreement expires on December 31, 2020. We hope that Hearst Media will not remove its

channel from our channel lineup.

For a full list of channels that may be affected, go to verizon.com/hearst to learn more.

Thanks for choosing Verizon.



